
THE LAW SOCIETY OF SINGAPORE 
 

PRACTICE DIRECTION 1.4.2 
[Formerly PDR 2013, para 39; PDR 1989, chap 1, para 31] 

 
PUNCTUALITY FOR COURT HEARINGS 

 
The Council would like to stress that all members should be punctual for all court hearings. 
The Council also suggests that members make the appropriate estimation for lengths of 
adjournments in order to assist in the general administration of the court’s time. 
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